LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

21st December 2023

Volume 6, Issue 12



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Another busy term draws to a close and we feature an annual highlight in this week's newsletter, namely the Winter Fair. The students and staff worked hard to present stalls at this year's event, such as Craft, Splat the Snowman, Face Painting, Temporary Tattoos, Xmas Karaoke, Catch the Elf, Seasonal Cards, Coffee and Hot Chocolate, baked goods and many others. It was a hugely enjoyable event and it was great to see the whole school community coming together at the end of the year. A huge thank you to all the families that attended and on behalf of Lansdowne School I would like to wish you all the best for the Winter break. Merry Xmas to those who celebrate it and a peaceful and happy break to all. I hope you also enjoy the images from Christmas Jumper Day, the recent trip to the Cat Café and the Cinderella workshops following the visits to Brixton House Theatre.

Mr Juckes



We look forward to welcoming students back on Wednesday, 10th January at 9am.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

After School Clubs will resume on Tuesday, 16th January 2024.

Pupil Voice: Trip to Cat Café
On December 12th, we went
to a Miss Dinah's Cat
Emporium. It was in
Shoreditch, so we took a train
to get there. We got there a bit
early so we went to Costa, we



all got hot chocolate and spent some time there while we waited for the Cat Café to open. At the Cat Café we spent time with the cats and had drinks and cupcakes. There were twenty cats in total and five of them were kittens. There were toys you could use to play with the cats and small den-like houses for the cats. We stayed at the Cat Café for about an hour and a half playing with the cats. All of the cats at the Café were available for adoption. When we had to leave the Cat

Café, we went and took some photos at a photo booth with the props they had. To end the day, we had lunch at a fish and chips place and took a train back to school.

- by Lansdowne's Official Cat Person Kelly (Year 11)

Cinderella School Workshops

On Thursday last week, all the classes that went to see the new production of Cinderella at Brixton House Theatre had a special treat. The director of the show came to Lansdowne and led three 1-hour workshops for all those who had attended the show. The workshops included fun drama games, and learning a song and dance from the show. The pupils had the opportunity to ask questions about the show and life in the theatre. They thoroughly enjoyed the workshops and impressed our visitors with their questions, their recollections of songs and dialogue from the play and their enthusiasm. Well done everyone!



Working Together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

To Achieve



